18/03/2021



## KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB

**NEWS FLASH** 

## Club Volunteers



on behalf of all club members for giving up your valuable time to assist with the following projects on the course and around the clubhouse:

- De-stoning all the bunkers (44), which will also be topped-up with 58 tons of sand
- General Course clearance
- Painting the outside of the clubhouse
- Sanding and varnishing the patio furniture

Your assistance is gratefully appreciated.

We look forward to welcoming all our members back for golf on Monday 29 March and a relaxing coffee in the clubhouse on Monday 17 May 2021.

## **Ongoing Projects:**

- Replacing all clubhouse guttering
- Movable partition across the dining room entrance, which will afford privacy for meetings, dinners etc
- New dining room chairs

Keep Safe.

KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUI